
Submission to the Inquiry into the Status of the Human Right to Freedom of Religion or Belief

To whom it may concern,

Religious freedom is a human right, but so is equal protection under the law. The current anti-
discrimination laws in Australia allow religious organisations to actively discriminate against the 
queer community (i.e. 1 in 10 Australians). This is not okay. Religious freedom should not impinge 
upon the rights of others in this way. 

Sincerely,
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